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Falun Dafa Association Toronto

May 13, 2016

Greetings on this day of Falun Dafa’s 24th Anniversary!
As you celebrate such a significant occasion with Falun Gong practitioners,

supporters, families and friends in over 100 countries worldwide, I acknowledge and
thank you for your efforts in promoting harmony and goodwill in society.

Falun Dafa’s commitment to peace have affected the lives of millions of people
around the world, including many Canadians.

In Canada, we are privileged to be able to fully enjoy the values of a society
modeled on openness and freedom. We recognize the importance of the same
principles of Falun Dafa; truthfulness, compassion and tolerance.

Sincerely,
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Nathaniel Erskine-Smith
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